
CABARRUS COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

June 3, 2024 – 5:30 p.m. 
 

FIRE DISTRICT BOUNDARY MODIFICATIONS 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Cabarrus County Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing 
at 5:30 p.m. (or as soon thereafter as persons may be heard) on Monday, June 3, 2024, in the Board 
of Commissioners’ Meeting Room located on the second floor of the Cabarrus County Governmental 
Center, 65 Church Street S, Concord, to consider the Cabarrus County Fire Marshal’s recommended 
boundary changes to the Cold Water and Mt. Pleasant Rural Fire/Insurance Districts at the request of 
the property owners. 
 
The maps of the proposed changes are available for review at the Clerk to the Board of 
Commissioner’s Office on the second floor of the County Governmental Center, 65 Church Street S, 
Concord. 
 
The Board of Commissioner’s meeting will be broadcast live on Channel 22,  
https://www.youtue.com/cabarruscounty and https://www.cabarruscounty.us/cabcotv. 
 
For information, contact Fire Services at 704-920-2143. If reasonable accommodations are needed, 
please contact the ADA Coordinator at 704-920-2100 at least 48 hours prior to the public hearing. 
 
 

Lauren Linker, Clerk to the Board 
 

Posted May 17, 2024. 
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